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 Early Childhood Summit Report 
 

      Mrs. Anna Guntharp and Mrs. Corlis Curry 
     

  
 

Mrs. Guntharp and Mrs. Curry will present an overview of the Early 
Childhood Summit they attended on October 23-24, 2016, in Miami, Florida.  
The conference was sponsored by AASA and provided early education 
practitioners from across the early learning spectrum an opportunity to 
dialogue and learn.   
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